
Presbyterian Women are ready for Fall!
All women of the church are encouraged to join a Circle of their 
choice and enjoy the fellowship and lessons each month. The 
Noon Circle will meet Tuesday, September 10, at 12:00 p.m. 
in the parlor for lunch. The Night Circle will meet Wednesday, 
September 11, at 6:00 p.m. in the parlor for a brown bag 
supper. Please join us!



For the most up to date calendar, please visit:
https://www.firstpreskilgore.org/calendar

Handbell rehearsals resume on Thursday, September 5 at 6 
pm. If you are interested in ringing, contact Gala at 

galas@mac.com



Mark your calendars to 
attend our Hymn 

Festival on September 
29 with organist Bradley 
Welch, and choirs from 
First Presbyterian, First 
Baptist, and St. Luke’s 
Methodist. Invite your 
friends for a festival 

of inspiring music and 
scripture. A reception 

follows in the 
Fellowship Hall.



Christian Education-Missions Committee Report

The committee met August 5, 2024.
	 Plans were made for the upcoming events beginning with Blessing of the Backpacks during 
the August 11th Morning Worship Service, and the Church Wide Prayer Stations from 4 to 6 in 
Fellowship Hall.
	 Booklets were made for everyone to receive that evening which include 9 different stations. 
A labyrinth was placed in the Fellowship Hall for people to walk and pray at their leisure. A meal of 
salads and desserts was planned by the committee.
	 Cheyenne reported on the huge success of the committee cleaning the Education Wing. 
Two rooms upstairs are now ready to be painted.
	 Jo reported that Grace Notes will start on August 21st. She has all her volunteers, and 7 
of the 8 children are returning. The Parent meeting with Youth and Grace Notes went well. A joint 
meeting was beneficial because this year the Grace Notes are going to be participating with the 
Youth on a couple of outings.
	 Melody Ansley will be the teacher for our Church Wide Paint Night September 8th.
	 Plans were made for Brunch & Blessings on September 15, and a time was set for cleaning 
the Resource Room.
	 Sarah Camp was there to make sure someone on the committee had signed up for 
Boundary Training. Cheyenne is signed up for November 18th & 19th.
	 Our next meeting will be October 21st at 5 p.m.
The meeting was closed with a unison prayer.

Property Committee Report

- The water sprinkler system has been serviced by Rusty Tucker.
- Upstairs ice machine and hot water heater installations are complete.
- Committee agreed to bring landscaping bid to the Session for approval.
- The glass company has replaced broken panes in hallway leading to Fellowship Hall, and one in 
the 3-5 year old Sunday School class.
- The water leak at Lawrence St. front steps is still being investigated.
- Air Cybernetics serviced the A/C unit for the church office and addressed the humidity build up.
- Chad Mauldin and Mundt Music adjusted settings on audio panels in the balcony. Will purchase 
new lavaliere microphones.
- Request for painting class rooms upstairs, along with other painting projects will be taken to the 
Session.
- Tree maintenance approved for the live oaks at circular drive.
- Concrete to replace ivy bed on left side of the porte cache entry, and other areas around the 
church to prevent animals and water from seeping under the building.


